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Welcome to Worship

A FAMILY STUDY 
OF EPHESIANS

July 14, 2024

This morning, we will worship the Lord together with prayer, songs
of praise and adoration, children’s time, and a message from
scripture (Ephesians 3:1-13) delivered by Lead Pastor, Ron Rye.

Please be aware that livestreaming of today’s service is in effect for the
duration of the service.  The podium and front pews are the visual focus.  
Congregational sounds in the sanctuary may be picked up.  Our
livestreaming broadcasting policy can be viewed in the office.  



 
 
 

Announcements 
 

Bible Study – Join us every Thursday at 7pm as Pastor 
Ron leads an 11-week study on the book of Ephesians.  
Everyone is invited to join.  
 
Kids Summer Programs are in full swing! All 
programs are NO CHARGE! Visit our website for more 
details. 
 
“Our Daily Bread” booklets for July/Aug/Sept 2024 are 
available for anyone to pick up at the Welcome Center 
Desk. 
 
Water Bottles - Children’s Ministry is looking for 
empty plastic water bottles.  There will be a box to 
leave them near the Welcome Desk. 
 
Parents’ Bible Study – Join us every other Wednesday 
starting at 10:00 am.  Child care and planned activities 
will be provided by our summer staff.  If you are 
interested, please reach out to 
wyomingbaptistkids@gmail.com or contact Jenn Hill 
or Emma-Jo Sanderson.  Our next session will be 
Thursday, July 24th. 
 
Check Out New Children’s Books that can be found 
in the hallway.  “The Gift that I Can Give” by Kathie Lee 
Gifford teaches children that gifts don’t have to be 
large or expensive.  Sometimes the best gifts are 
words of encouragement.  Note:  You don’t need to 
sign out a book, just return when done. 
 
Yearly Consent and Waiver Forms: This is a friendly 
reminder that all families with children under the age 
of 18 need to fill out a yearly consent and waiver form 
to participate in any programs at Wyoming Baptist 
Church.  Only one form needs to be filled out for the 
entire family, and will cover all programs in the 
summer and school year. Consent forms can be 
found at the welcome desk or located digitally at 
https://wbclive.churchcenter.com/registrations.  One 
of our summer staff will be happy to assist you if 
needed. 

 For Our Guests 
 

Welcome!  We hope you enjoy our service.  
Following the service, you are invited to join us for 
refreshments and fellowship in the gym. 
 
Parents of infants and toddlers, please note the 
nursery is staffed for the entire church service for 
children ages 3 and under.  Parents can sign their 
child in/out directly in the nursery as needed. 
 
Children JK through Grades 5 are invited to come 
to Junior Church after the Children’s Time.  
Parents/Guardians are required to sign their child 
in and out for Jr Church.  JK-Grade 1 meet in the 
classroom beside the nursery, Grades 2-5 in the 
Youth Room beside the kitchen. 
 
There is a donation box at the Welcome Center 
Desk if you wish to make a financial gift offering.  
Inquire at the office about other offering options (ie: 
pre-authorized debit, etransfer). 
 
 

This Week 
 

Today 10:30 am Worship Service 
Tues July 16 9:30 am Science Camp 
 1 pm Kids Zone 
Wed July 17 9:30 am Science Camp 
 1 pm Creative Kids 
 7 pm Worship Rehearsal 
Thurs July 18 9:30 am Science Camp 
 10 am Sacred Space Prayer 
 1 pm Junior Science 
 7 pm Bible Study 
Sat July 20 8 am Men’s Breakfast 
 *NO YOUTH GROUPS THIS WEEK* 
 
 

 
 

 This Week Next Week 

Greeters Smith family 
Mike & 

Maureen 

Nursery Crystal & 
Peyton 

Marianne & 
Jen C 

Story Time Rhonda Rhonda 
Jr. Church gr JK-
1 Rhonda & Lyla Norma 

Jr. Church gr 2-5 Sheila Emma-Jo 
Worship 
Technicians Steph Steph 

Counters Ian & Betty Mark & Glenn 

Building Lockup Dan Frank 

Fellowship Smith family Greg & Mary 
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